Jocelyn Gonzalez-Thies

Mendocino County

From: James Giles <gilesje@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 6, 2023 12:25 PM .
To: pbscommissions FEB 06 2&23
Subject: Case# RN_2022-0004

Planning & Building Services

| would suggest that if you change the name of Seaview Drive to Lincoln Ridge Road that you would
also change the name of Seaview Court to Lincoln Ridge Court. There are currently two homes
under construction on Seaview Court and Seaview Courts sole access is via Seaview Drive.



